FW: [Holbrook MA] Request for Code, Permit And Special Assessments

From: Heidi Prisco <HPrisco@holbrookmassachusetts.us>

Sent: Tuesday, July 23, 2024 8:45 PM

To:

Subject: RE: [Holbrook MA] Request for Code, Permit And Special Assessments

Everything is in good standing
Thank you,

HeidiA. Prisco
Administrative Assistant
Town of Holbrook
Inspectional Services

50 N. Franklin Street
Holbrook, MA 02343
781-767-9062



